

Oct. 4th, 2019

DRAPER 3



UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, October 9th

Friday, October 11th

Saturday, October 12th

October 14th - October 18th

Wednesday, October 16th

Monday, October 21st

Wednesday, October 23rd

Wednesday, October 23rd

Wednesday, Getober 25

Wednesday, October 23rd

8th Grade Barn Event and BBQ (12-3pm)

End of Term 1

Saturday School (7-10am)

NO SCHOOL - Fall Break

HS Girls State Soccer Tournament (Rd. 1)

Beginning of Term 2

HS Cross Country State Meet

11th Grade Overlook Hike (12:30-5pm)

7th Grade Leaders for Life (12:40-3:30pm)

For updates, additional event information, and athletic events, please visit our campus website at http://www.draper3.americanprep.org.

Saturday School

The next Saturday School will be held on **Oct 12th**. Students must report at **7:00am**, in full uniform, to the JH Cafeteria, with school work to work on. If students are uncertain whether or not they need to attend Saturday School, they should check in the office to see if they owe time for uniform infractions. Students can also look on Aspire to check for tardies that need to be made up. Payment must be made in advance, to the office.



Apparel Online

Visit www.americanprep.org/store to look at all available spirit wear and uniform items.

We now offer uniform pants! They are new to our store this year. Our parents asked and we are delivering. We have grey high school pants, blue women's pants and khakis for all sizes. Take advantage of our bulk ordering to get the best price around. If you have any additional questions, please reach out to us at apparel@apamail.org.

Fall Break

There will be no school from Oct. 14th - Oct. 18th. We hope you have a wonderful Fall Break!

11th Grade Overlook Hike

The 11th Grade Overlook Hike is happening on **October 23rd**. Students will not want to miss this great opportunity to bond with their classmates. We will be hiking Desolation Trail in Millcreek Canyon, a 5-mile round-trip hike. The event will go from **12:30-5:00 PM**—please note the later pick-up time. Students are permitted to wear standard Friday dress and shoes they can hike in comfortably. After the hike, we will be roasting s'mores and hot dogs over a campfire (food will be provided).

7th Grade Leaders for Life

Attention, 7th grade parents and students! We are excited about our first 7th grade event: Leaders for Life! At this event, students will learn leadership skills, including how to solve problems by thinking outside of the box. To help them learn how professional body language is a key factor in making good impressions, students will review proper "meet and greet" protocol. The event will be on **Wednesday**, **October 23rd** from **12:30-3:15 P.M.**, so we will have a late pick-up time that day. Questions can be directed to Vashti Musig at ymusig@apamail.org.

2019-20 High School Entrepreneur Challenge

Registration is now open for the 2019-20 High School Entrepreneur Challenge! Enter for a chance to win \$30,000 in cash and scholarships. The registration deadline is Feb. 19, 2020.

The <u>High School Utah Entrepreneur Challenge</u> is a business idea competition for students ages 14-18 throughout Utah. All are welcome to participate. The competition encourages high school students to explore innovation and entrepreneurship. Utah is known for its entrepreneurial spirit, and we believe some of the best ideas come from teenage students.

The competition is managed by the Lassonde Entrepreneur Institute, an interdisciplinary division of the David Eccles School of Business at the University of Utah, and sponsored by Zions Bank.

https://lassonde.utah.edu/hsuec?utm_source=admissions&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=hsuec



Student Entrepreneur Booth Application for Holiday Boutique

We are still looking for APA students who would like to sign up for a booth. The cost for a student booth is \$10. The student vendor application can be found here. If you would like to be a vendor at the boutique, please join our Facebook group at https://www.facebook.com/groups/apaboutiquevendors/.

- Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

APA Business Directory

We are creating an APA business directory that will be available to all APA families. If you'd like to have your business included, please email Michelle Goudge at mgoudge@americanprepfoundation.org. This is free advertising for your business and a great way for APA parents and staff to support other APA families.

Annual Holiday Boutique Update

APA's 4th Annual Holiday Boutique will be held **Friday, November 8th and Saturday, November 9th**, at the Draper 3 Campus. We are in need of many volunteers to make this fundraiser a success. If you are able to help with the planning of the event, please come to this meeting. We still need people to help with advertising, graphic design, vendor outreach, decorating, and more.

If you would like to be a vendor at the boutique, please join our Facebook group at https://www.facebook.com/groups/apaboutiquevendors/. We are also looking for APA students who would like to sign up for a booth. The cost for a student booth is \$10. The student vendor application can be found on our Facebook pages.

School Supplies Donation Drive Update

Thank you to everyone who has donated to our school supplies drive. We appreciate you! It's not too late to donate. Because APA provides school supplies to all of its students, as parents we don't have to go to Target or WalMart alongside everyone else who is doing their back to school shopping for notebooks, pencils, crayons, etc. But this is a significant expense for APA, so Friends of APA is looking for parents who are willing to donate money to offset some of those costs. To donate to our School Supplies Donation Drive, please go to american prepfoundation.org and click on the SCHOOL SUPPLY DONATION DRIVE button. Any donation is greatly appreciated.

8th Grade Barn Event

On **Wednesday, October 9th**, all 8th grade students will participate in the 8th grade Barn Dance and BBQ. Students will be bussed to Lone Peak Park for the event, which will go from **11:30 am to 3:00 P.M.** Students will be allowed to wear Friday uniforms that day. The stations at this event are designed to teach essential skills such as listening during a conversation, working as a team, seating a lady, and the difference a positive attitude can make when the going gets rough.



Parents! We are looking for volunteers who would be available to help at this event. If you are available to help for any amount of time, please contact Jennifer Stratton at istratton@apamail.org.

- * Note: Signed permission slips are required and must be turned in to 4th-period teachers by Friday, October 4 for full points.
- ** This event will be included in students 4th-period Ambassador Hour grade.

Parents can email volunteer hours to: <u>D3volunteer@apamail.org</u>